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Instructions for Walkers
You can pre-register for the walk by sending in your registration form to the Center.  You can also register on the day of the walk, but you will need to have a completed registration form turned in before you can walk, and having it done ahead will save you from standing in line on that day.  

This is a charity event so ask all of your family, friends, and acquaintances to sponsor you in the 4th Annual Run for Life 5K  & Family Fun Walk on September 5, 2016. Tell them about our struggles to help young moms and babies in this troubled economy.  

Experience has shown that people usually pledge what they see the person above them has pledged, so if possible, get your most generous pledger first. 

Make sure every name, complete address, and pledge amount is entered on the pledge envelope form.  If additional pledge envelopes or forms are needed, call 207-620-1600 and one of our volunteers will mail you what you need.

If possible, collect pledge money prior to the event and mark that entry paid.  Ask that any checks be made out to Open Arms Pregnancy Center.  We will be collecting your pledge sheets and will be mailing a reminder to anyone whose pledge you have not collected.  There are also going to be prizes for those who collect the most pledges, so give it a try!

On the Morning of the Event

Put on your walking shoes and come to the Rail Trail parking lot next to Capitol Park in Augusta (behind the Maine Human Rights Commission and across from the YMCA) at 8 a.m. to register. Remember to bring your pledge envelope with any money collected.

*We will be running/walking rain or shine, but in the case of torrential downpour, the event will be postponed until Saturday.  In the event of rain, those who choose not to participate may walk in their own communities anytime during the week after the walk.  In that case, please mail your pledge money and information to:

Open Arms Pregnancy Center

30 Bangor Street

Augusta, ME 04330

The Staff, Board, Volunteers, and Clients of Open Arms Pregnancy Center wish to express our sincere and heartfelt appreciation to everyone who has joined us in this celebration of Life.  May God bless you all.
